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Attention South Carolina Independent Agents, ALLIED TRUST

After receiving our Certificate of Authority on May 13, 2022, Allied Trust Insurance Company
is moving into the Palmetto State! Allied Trust is an admitted carrier, domiciled in the State
of Texas. We began operations in Texas in February 2015 and subsequently expanded into
Lovuisiana in 2017. We are a financially strong, Demotech A rated carrier writing preferred
HO-3, DP-3, Umbrella, Flood, and Boat Insurance. We will soon be introducing HO-6, as well.

Why is this important to you?

Lighthouse Property Insurance Corporation’s HO-3 and DP-3 policies are being terminated
due to the liquidation of the company. South Carolina Lighthouse policies will cancel
effective 11:59 pm on May 28, 2022. All policies will be reinstated without a lapse in
coverage by Allied Trust at midnight, May 28, 2022. Policies will reinstate with the same
pricing, terms, and conditions.

Allied Trust will adhere to Lighthouse’s previously approved rate filings:

HO-3: average increase of 18.4%, effective June 1, 2022 new and renewal business
DP-3: average increase of 13.1%, effective 7/1/2021 for new business and 8/1/2021
for renewal business

Initially, all processing will be handled on the same policy
administration system you have been using. For policy concerns, please

‘J? call 844-200-ATIC (2842).

For claims that occur prior to May 29, please contact the South Carolina
Property and Casualty Insurance Guaranty Association at 803-799-1560
or via email to info@scguaranty.com.

Claims that occur after May 28, 2022 will be handled by Allied Trust.

More information will follow in the next few days. You will receive information about live
Town Hall meetings in your area during the week of May 23, at which you will meet the
management team and learn more about Allied Trust. Your new Allied Trust Territory
Manager will be announced soon.

If you have questions, please call Allied Trust customer service at
844-200-ATIC (2842).

www.alliedtrustins.com



